
Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 5007

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 4013

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 3508

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025  

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.
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DRIVE-THRU 
Open late

REGINA
1920 E Victoria Ave, Regina, SK  S4N 7K3

PEACH PUNCH
MOCKTAIL

TART CHERRY FIZZ
MOCKTAIL

MANGO BREEZE
MOCKTAIL

FREE

FREE

BOGO

MOCKTAIL

BOGO POUTINE
FREE KIDS MEAL WITH PURCHASE OF ANY 
REGULAR PRICE COMBO

$5 OFF

$5 OFF YOUR ORDER  
OVER $25

Eat Like You Mean It™

©2025 Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada Location only. Limited time only.  
The trademarks that appear are the property of their respective trademark owners.



CHOOSE FROM: 
Famous Star® with Cheese, the CARL or the Classic 

Chicken Tender Sandwich. Includes 4 Burgers/
Sandwiches, 4 Regular Fries, 4 Regular Drinks

MIX & MATCH 
FAMILY PACK $29.99

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 2589

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 3515

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 2591

Offer Expires Aug 30, 2025 2584

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

Offer valid at Carl’s Jr. Regina, SK, Canada restaurant only. Limit of one coupon per 
customer, per offer, per visit. Not valid with any other offer, discount, or coupon. Present 
coupon when ordering. Coupons for combos come with reg drink and reg fries. No substi-
tutions. Price plus applicable taxes. No cash value. Void if transferred, sold, reproduced, 
duplicated, or altered & where prohibited. ©Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. 
Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

NOW SERVED IN A NEW FAMILY BOX!

LOCALLY OWNED AND OPERATED

THE CARL

©2025 Carl’s Jr. Restaurants LLC. All rights reserved. Offer valid at participating Carl’s Jr. Canada Locations. Limited time only. 
 Price not valid for Uber Eats, Skip the Dishes, or Door Dash delivery orders. ® Coca-Cola Ltd., used under license.

THE CARL

CLASSIC CHICKEN  
TENDER SANDWICHFAMOUS  

STAR®

LIKE YOU MEAN IT

Trademarks are the property of their respective trademark owners.

2 CAN DINE $19.99

2 BIG CARL COMBOS
2 ORIGINAL 
BIG ANGUS COMBOS

2 CAN DINE $18.99

COMBO DEAL $9.99COMBO DEAL $8.99

WESTERN BACON  
CHEESEBURGER® COMBO

FAMOUS STAR® WITH 
CHEESE COMBO
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